
THE VERMILION RIVER REGIONAL WASTE MANAGEMENT SERVICES COMMISSION

IS ACCEPTING PROPOSALS FOR THE OPERATION AND MANAGEMENT OF THE 
VERMILION TRANSFER SITE


The term for this proposed contract is January 1, 2023, to December 31, 2025. 
Documents for  applications can be requested by contacting Shirley Schwartz, Chief 
Administrative Officer at 780-853-5561, or by email to vrrwmsc@telus.net.


The application period for this Request for Proposal is open for bidding on Monday, 
October 3, 2022, until Monday, October 24, 2022, at 12:00  P.M. 


The submissions for this Request for Proposal must be mailed to VRRWMSC  PO Box 
3125, Vermilion, AB  T9X 2B1, Attn S. Schwartz.  Submissions will also be accepted by 
fax at 1-780-853-4532, or emailed to the following private e-mail address:  
vrrwmsc@telus.net.  All submissions must be received by the deadline of 12:00 P.M. on 
Monday, October 24, 2022, in order to be considered.



